From: Madrigal, Ruben 
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2016 9:12 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: NIST Invitational Travel

Hello, I returned to work from the conference on Wednesday.  The Department of Homeland security will pay for all costs, they purchased the air plane ticket upfront.  The specific DHS department dealing with this workshop was the National Institute of Standards and Technology.  As a reminder the Video Analytics in Public Safety first workshop took place in San Diego and was well attended by NIST representatives, public safety and academia.  Please let me know if you need any additional information. 

